HYATT

REGENCY’
- August 9, 2016
o | , Ghassan Korban
i Commissioner-Department of Public Works
o 841 N. Broadway, Room 501

Milwaukee, W1 53202
Dear Commissioner Korban,

o8 This letter is in regards to a special privilege granted to Noble | Milwaukee OPCO, LLC, d/b/a Hyatt
: Regency Milwaukee (“Hyatt”) on November 14, 2007 by Resolution of the Milwaukee Common Council.

: The special privilege allowed the Hyatt to place and maintains five concrete benches in the west, 25-foot
wide sidewalk area of North Old World Third Street between West Wells Street and West Kilbourn
Avenue. Said concrete benches are 2 feet wide and 7 feet long. Additionally, the above-referenced

~ Resolution stated the 5 concrete benches may be removed for any reason whatsoever, including public

necessity whenever so ordered by resolution adopted by the Common Council.

~ As part of this special privilege, the Hyatt hereby relinquishes all ownership rights of the 5 concrete
the City of Milwaukee and also shall not be entitled to any form of compensation or
'ﬁiie removal of said benches for such purposes descnbed herein. Furthermore, the




